
 

  Highway 99W in south Corvallis is the focus of a planning effort that will determine how best to improve 
safety and mobility along this corridor. The Facility Plan is led by Oregon Department of Transportation in 
close collaboration with the City of Corvallis. Planning is underway and is expected to continue into early 
2022. 
 

Developing Solutions 
The project team, technical advisory committee, and 
stakeholder advisory group came together in late 
July to develop potential design solutions for 
improving the Highway 99W corridor in south 
Corvallis. 

During the workshop, the group will be mapped out 
the future of the corridor and considered options 
for: 
• Restructuring intersections, such as adding 

roundabouts and signals 
• Providing comfortable and safe options for 

people walking, biking, and taking transit 
• Evaluating options for medians, street trees, 

and pedestrian crossings 

Following the workshop, the project team presented 
the design ideas to the public. 

 

Project Update 
In spring and early summer 2021, the project team: 

• Evaluated the current conditions along the 
99W Corridor in south Corvallis 

• Developed corridor goals, desired outcomes, 
guiding principles, and a vision for the project   

• Forecast what conditions may be like in 2040 

Thanks to community participation in our first 
Virtual Open House the team also identified needs, 
challenges, and opportunities along the corridor. 

We completed a concept development workshop in 
July and will be sharing more about those concepts 
in late August. 

Working with Communities to Plan Transportation 
Solutions and Invest in Oregon’s Future 

Community Tabling Events in Corvallis 

On August 25 the project team will be available to 
answer questions and share open house materials. 

 
10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Downtown Farmers' Market (NW 1st Street) 

First Alternative Coop South Store (1007 SE 3rd 
Street) 

 

3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Crystal Lake Sports Park (100 SE Fischer Lane) 

Les Schwab/Bazaar International Market lawn (2220 
SW 3rd Street, Corvallis) 

OR 99W South Corvallis Facility Plan 
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The OR 99W South Corvallis Facility 
Plan is developing and evaluating 
options for the future of the corridor. 

Save the Date! 
      Virtual Open House 
    August 20 – August 30 

 
Community Tabling Events 
    August 25 

 
 

bit.ly/99WSouthCorvallis 
or scan the QR code 

 
Visit the project page for 
in-person tabling event 
times, dates, and 
locations. 



 

Learn More – Get Involved 
Go to – https://bit.ly/99WSouthCorvallis 

Or contact James Feldmann, Senior Transportation Planner 
 james.feldmann@odot.state.or.us        541-757-4197 

OR 99W Corridor – South Corvallis 
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